
The Maryland State Board of Elections, in cooperation with the University of 
Baltimore, will conduct a public demonstration of voting systems developed 
by Election Systems & Software, LLC (ES&S), Everyone Counts, Inc., and Hart 
InterCivic Inc.

Join us to try out and learn about the voting systems being considered for use in 
Maryland’s elections beginning in 2016.  Each system produces a paper record 
that can be read by precinct-based optical scanners, as required by legislation 
passed by the General Assembly in 2007.

The demonstration is free and open to the public.  No reservations are required.  
Participants may submit comments about the proposed voting systems.

The building is accessible for people with disabilities. 

Visit UB’s website (www.ubalt.edu) for directions and parking information.

Questions?  Call 1-800-222-8683 or email info.sbe@maryland.gov. 

Don’t miss this Public Demonstration!

See the Voting Systems that may be used  
in Maryland’s elections beginning in 2016.
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